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Dear Placement Partners 
 

You are cordially invited to participate in our Industrial Placement Program: an academic-industry collaboration to 

provide our students an opportunity to gain practical experience in work environment while extending the classroom into 

the workplace. By undertaking the program, you are expected to provide the placement students full-time jobs in your 

workplace for about one year. Over hundred of local or overseas companies have participated in this program with 

satisfactory results. Our active industrial partners include banks, utility companies, government bodies, software developers, 

telecommunication companies, etc. Through this meaningful internship, you can perform a social responsibility of nurturing 

local young generation, foster future human resources development as well as contribute to the future development of 

society. 

 

Our next placement program will start in mid-May 2010. Enclosed please find a pamphlet providing further details or visit 

our website
1
. I am grateful if you could download, complete & email us the proforma on or before 2 January 2010. After 

that, we will send you the job applications and arrange interviews in February 2010. Should you have any query, please 

contact Ms. Winifred Ng or myself at 2766-7260. 

 

We look forward to forming partnership with you in educating our future leaders. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 
 

Dr. Rocky K. C. Chang 

The Placement Officer 

 

 

 

Hyperlinks: 

1. http://www4.comp.polyu.edu.hk/~csplace/Placement/Placement.html 

  

Encl. 

 


